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SPECIFIC RECOMMENDATION OF FOR PROJECTS DPDA OF ONGC BY DFO,
GOLAGHA T FOR ACCEPTANCE

!

The proposed development projects DPDA of ONGC are located within

Doyang Reserved Forest under Golaghat Division. The diversion of forest land

mea uring 2.16 ha. was made a ailable during 2015. The projects aims to

de elopment & drill 01 (one) nos DPDA well within the site of SUAA. No

extra land is required to development &drill new well DPDA. Forest clearance

for AA is already available with user agency. The existing land is still in use

by ONGC and fund of CA schemes and NPV has already been paid by user

age~cy for forest clearance of SUAA. The development proposal for DPDA by

ONGC, Cinnamara, Jorhat is hereby recommended as proposed by the user

agency. Further requisition for the Forest land is not required for this

development of project.
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